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What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

This term has whizzed by and we have really 

enjoyed seeing Spring arrive.  Brighter, warmer and 

drier days mean Wallingford can get out and about 

in the community a lot more.  This half term we have 

continued to practice independent ordering of 

food and drinks from cafes.  Last week everyone 

ordered a breakfast independently using visuals or 

AAC devices if they needed to, then went on to get 

their own drinks at the self-service machines.  This 

was a really proud moment for the team to see. 

 

We have really enjoyed the theme of ‘Once upon a 

Time’ and have explored some of the favourite 

stories within the class.  Our learning on the Tiger 

Who Came to Tea ended with Wallingford laying on 

a tea for staff at Post 16.  For world book day we 

popped into town to spend our book tokens at 

WHSmiths.  Everyone looked through the options of 

the £1 books and chose one they would like, paying 

independently at the till using their tokens. 

During our learning about Jack and the Beanstalk 

we took the opportunity to get in all of our seeds to 

look after and develop during the summer term.  

The green house is now overflowing with seedlings 

to grow into flowers, herbs and vegetables. 
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Have a wonder Easter break.   

From Emma, Michaela, Sharon, Tracy and 

Mav  
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